
 

 January 2025 
Birthdays 
Zoe Andrews 1st 
Ellie Muns 1st 
Hewitt Hawk 4th 
Carter Taylor 4th 
Annalise Craddock 5th 
Charlie Korinek 5th 
Lydia Furlong 6th 
Oliver Locke 6th 
Dylan Digges 9th  
Lincoln Lineberry 9th 
Audrey Klabzuba 10th  
Isabel Garner 11th 
Eli Hodge 11th 
Zachary Hurst 14th 
Grayson Shuttlesworth 15th 

Birdie Bigham 16th 
Charlie Ramsey 17th  
Harrison Fittz 23rd 

Macy Mastalka 25th 
Beckett Tarpley 26th 
Penelope Brown 29th 
 
Teacher Birthdays 
Karl Mikal Gscheidle 2nd  
Amanda Klabzuba 3rd 

Ashlyn Wade 11th 
Cole Williams 11th 
Patrick Sutton 15th 
Sarah Winters 16th 
Holly Fitzgerald-Sanders 17th 
Lisa Pipkin 23rd 

Gabrielle King 28th 
Devon Eick 29th 
Isabella Rasbury 29th 

Save-The-Date 

January 5, 12, 19 & 26 @ 6:00pm – LTC Bible Bowl Study Sessions in 
Preston Place Room 130 
January 13 – Sunshine School Enrollment for the 2025-2026 School 
Year Opens for Current Sunshine School & Prestoncrest Families 
February 7 – Faithgirlz & God’s Guys from 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

I am so excited to start a new year!  We have great events and 
programs planned for 2025.  First up is LTC!  If you missed the 
deadline for your 3rd-6th graders to register for LTC and they would 
like to participate, please let me know. 
 
Sunshine School enrollment will open for the 2025-2026 school year 
to current Sunshine School and Prestoncrest families on January 13. 
Sunshine School is a wonderful preschool for children aged 1 year 
(by September 1) to PreK. We have two-day-a-week and three-day-a-
week programs. You may find more information about Sunshine 
School at prestoncrest.org/sunshine. If you would like to schedule a 
tour or get more information, please contact Amy Patterson. You 
may reach her by email at sunshineschool@prestoncrest.org or by 
calling the Sunshine School office at 972-628-4996. 
 
Memory Work Reminder: Those who learn all the memory work for 
their grade level by the end of May will be invited to a fun memory 
work super star event!  Memory work goals for each grade level can 
be found here: https://prestoncrest.org/connect/kidslife/kidslife-
memory-work  
 
Late Service Clubhouse Worship Co-Leader Needed 
This is a once-a-month service opportunity to lead children’s church 
in the clubhouse during the sermon with a co-leader. Please e-mail 
me if you are interested. 

 


